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NEWS
OCTOBER 2024

WA BIKE MONTH - CRUISE 
ACROSS COTTESLOE
Join us this Sunday, 20 October as the Town 
celebrates WA Bike Month with Cruise Across 
Cottesloe. Meet at Eric Street Bridge on the 
Principal Shared Path (PSP) at 10am, or at Pearse 
Street overpass on the PSP at 10.30am as we ride 
along the path to Victoria Street Station. Enjoy free 
morning tea and get your wheels checked out by a 
bike mechanic. Remember to be sun smart, bring a 
water bottle and wear a helmet. Please RSVP to the 
Town for catering purposes on 9285 5000. Bring 
your family and join in the fun!

NOMINATE SOMEONE GREAT!
Don’t miss your opportunity to acknowledge the contribution of someone great in our community! Nominations for the 2025 

Community Citizen of the Year Awards close on 31 October. Nominations can be made for Community Citizen of the Year, Young 

Community Citizen of the Year – Youth (at least 16 years of age), Senior Citizen of the Year (over 65 years of age) and Active 

Citizenship – Group or Event. 

We encourage you to nominate someone who makes our community a better place! Find out more and nominate at 

www.citizenshipawards.com.au. 

SENIORS WEEK 2024
To celebrate Seniors Week 2024 (10 to 17 
November) the Town of Cottesloe, with the Town 
of Mosman Park and the Shire of Peppermint 
Grove, invites residents aged 55+ to a number of 
free events taking place over the week. 

Kicking o�  with the popular Seniors Week Morning 
Tea at Mosman Park Bowling Club on Monday, 
11 November at 11am, there is something for 
everyone! Please RSVP for morning tea on 9383 
6600 by 28 October and visit 
https://www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/community/seniors
for a full list of events.

COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are usually held on the third 
Tuesday of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings 
are usually held on the fourth Tuesday of the month 
at 6pm at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, 
Cottesloe. 

Full details of Council Meetings are available on 
our website at www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/council-
meetings/. Agendas are available at the Civic Centre 
and on our website. The next Council Meeting is on 
Tuesday, 22 October.  

SAVE THE DATE – 
COTTESLOE CAROLS
The Town of Cottesloe invites our community to save 

the date for the 2024 Carols by Candlelight at Cottesloe 

Civic Centre on Saturday, 7 December. Stay tuned for 

further details! 

BEACH PATH UPGRADE
The beach access path opposite Grant Marine Park has 
recently been upgraded and is now open for use. Thank you 
for your patience while this path was closed. The path now 
features a new landing in the middle and new stairs leading 
to the beach (made from Fibre Reinforced Plastic).Repairs 
were also made to the upper section of the path.

The upgraded path provides improved access to a popular 
spot on the North Cottesloe foreshore and will be well used 
this summer!
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We encourage you to walk or ride to the event.
Please be sun smart and bring a water bottle.
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BEACH ACCESS FOR ALL

The Town of Cottesloe has two beach wheelchairs available to loan 

over the summer months, providing the opportunity for everyone 

to experience the joy of the beach. To fi nd out more and book the 

TADWA Beach Trekker or the Surf N Turf beach wheelchair please 

visit our website at https://www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/explore-cottesloe/

make-a-booking/beach-wheelchair.aspx 


